
 
 

April 27, 2022 
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for Grant County Port District No. 8 (Port of Warden) in fiscal year 2023. The 
entity to receive funding for this project is Grant County Port District No. 8 (Port of Warden), located at 
605 W 1st St., Warden, WA 98857. 
 
The funding would be used for The “Port of Warden Road Infrastructure Improvement & Expansion 
Project” which would improve and expand industrial road infrastructure within the Port of Warden and to 
industrial-zoned properties in Warden, WA to help handle the increasing growth in freight from 
industrial, food processing and agricultural shippers.   This project will also help the Port to build an 
industrial road bypass route so that trucks will not have to travel through residential neighborhoods in 
Warden in the future. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Dan Newhouse 
Member of Congress 


